
To the Department of Planning and Infrastructure, 
RE: Wellington NSW Proposed Gas Fired Power Station. 
We wish to lodge our objection to the above proposal based on the grounds of Noise i.e.. audible,low 
frequency and infrasound. 
Yours Faithfully 
Robert & Lyn Jarvis 
Mudgee Road 
Wellington 
 


